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Dear Members,         Dt: 14/12/2022 
 
 
Ministry of Finance has proposed the Draft Insurance Amendment Act 1938 and 
Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority Act, 1999 through their 
portal https://financialservices.gov.in   
 
Our Institute had invited suggestions and comments from our members, and with 
those comments, and in consultation with expertise in the subject and guidance of 
professional Company Secretary, the final suggestion to the proposed is published 
in our website under notices as "Suggestions on Proposed Amendments" 
 
Members are requested to go through the suggestions published. The published 
“Suggestions on Proposed Amendments" has to be mailed from their respective 
email ID to the email id of the DFS - consultation-dfs@gov.in , with a copy of the 
email to amendmentdraft22iiisla@gmail.com .  
 
While drafting mail ensure to use "Suggestions on Proposed Amendments" in the 
email subject line, as per the order of the DFS. 
  
This is requested of every member of our Institute. 
 

 
Lalit Gupta  
President, 
IIISLA. 
 


